Walker River Irrigation District

Established in 1919

January 14, 2020

Dear Colony Water Users:

The Walker River Irrigation District will be doing some regular scheduled repair and
maintenance work on the entire length of the Colony Ditch and easements along the ditch. Work will
begin mid-February. If you have any question or concerns, please contact Walker River Irrigation
District.

Walker River Irrigation District
Monday - Friday
7:30 AM - 3:30 PM
775-463-3523

Sincerely,

M&éf

Robert C. Bryan, General Manager

Walker River Irrigation District P.O. Box 820 Yerington, NV 89447 Ph: 775-463-3523 Fax: 775-463-3524



